NRCREP Resource

From: Danny.White@gulfstream.com
Sent: Friday, September 04, 2009 9:18 AM

To: Regs4rp Resource /
Subject: Proposed new 2rem limit 7/§ 7 &?

Follow Up Flig: Follow up _ //%/;/4 3 02/7?

Flag Status: Completed
//
To whom it may concern,

| believe that it is necessary to get radiographers safe. If this means that new regulations need to be made, so be it.
ALARA

Thanks,

Danny White
GDAS Dallas
NDT Lead / RSO
214-902-4526

This e-mail message, including all attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain Personal
Information under General Dynamics policy CP 07-706 and/or legally privileged and confidential information. Any
Personal Information can be accessed only by authorized personnel of General Dynamics and its approved service
providers and may be used only as permitted by General Dynamics and its policies. Contractual restrictions apply to third
parties. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have either received this message in error or
through interception, and that any review, use, distribution, copying or disclosure of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and is subject to criminal and civil penalties. All personal messages express solely the sender's views
and not those of Gulfstream Aerospace Corporation.

If you received this message in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original
message.
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